
ÉCOLE A.E. BOWERS ELEMENTARY

 THE BUZZ
Welcome

Back!

ADMIN MESSAGE
Welcome to a new school year! 

We hope that you were able to enjoy time doing things
you love and that you all had a lovely summer. 

There has been a change to the admin team at A.E.
Bowers. Mme Hooper will be away. In her absence, we
would like to introduce Mme Stacy-Ann Pothier as
Acting Principal and  Ms. Angela Rott as Assistant
Principal. We are both new to A.E. Bowers and are
looking forward to getting to know the students,
families and community.

We look forward to meeting you and welcoming you
back on Friday, August 29  for our Welcome Back BBQ
and Open House.  

th

                                           ~ Mme Pothier and Ms. Rott

Mark your CALEnDARS
Welcome Back BBQ & Open House

Friday, August 29  th

BBQ - 11:00AM-12:00PM
Open House - 12:00PM-1:00PM

Staggered Entry
A-K ONLY Attend

Tuesday, September 2nd

L-Z ONLY Attend
Wednesday, September 3rd

School Council and Society Meeting
Thursday, September 18 @ 6:00 PM

Healthy Hunger
Wednesday, September 24th

Terry Fox Run
Thursday, September 25th

Orange Shirt Day
Friday, September 26th

Professional Learning Day
No School

Monday, September 29th

Truth and Reconciliation Day
No School

Tuesday, September 30th

Bienvenue!



School Handbooks
For information on school communication, setting up your

SchoolCash online account (necessary for all field trips), student
medications, bell times, real-time reporting, volunteering, how to

submit an absence, and much more, be sure to review the
 handbooks available on our website!

(Kindergarten families, please review both handbooks)

Annual Terry Fox Run

AE Bowers participates annually in the Terry Fox Run.
This year’s run will be on Thursday, September 25th.

Students are welcome to bring in a “Toonie for Terry” as a
donation to this annual event or donations can be accepted

online at AE Bowers Elementary School Fundraising.
This year the school will be honouring all within our school

community who have been directly impacted by cancer.

Volunteers will be needed!
If you wish to volunteer, let your child’s teacher know and be

sure to check out the volunteer requirements noted in our
school handbook.

Thank you

2nd Annual Coupon Book Fundraiser

AE Bowers is selling “The Little Coupon Book” again this year
via School Cash Online! The cost is $15.00!

Hurry as they won’t be around for sale long! 
You have until September 23rd to purchase yours.

“Every Child Matters”
On September 26, in honouring Indigenous persons experiences in

residential schools, we wear orange!  

Healthy Hunger
Healthy Hunger fun lunch will run bi weekly from September 24, 2025

through to May27, 2026. Proceeds go to support families who need assistance
with field trip and other school related costs.

https://aebowers.rockyview.ab.ca/our-school/handbooks
https://schools.terryfox.ca/AEBowersElementary
https://rockyview.schoolcashonline.com/
https://healthyhunger.ca/index.php

